
CITY OF MERCER ISLAND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – March 22, 2023 
Zoning Code Amendments: Business Zone Permitted Uses – Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Mercer Island Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday March 22, 2023, at or after 6 pm to receive comments on a proposed amendment to the 
Mercer Island City Code, section 19.04.050 Business – B. The proposed amendment would add public 
and private schools as a permitted use in the Business zone. The proposed amendment is available for 
review at: https://mieplan.mercergov.org/public/ZTR22-001. 

The meeting will be held in person at Mercer Island City Hall Council Chambers, 9611 SE 36th St, and 
virtually using Zoom. The public will have the opportunity to comment during the public hearing by 
attending in person, calling in, or logging onto the meeting as a Zoom attendee. Written comments on 
the proposal may be submitted to the City of Mercer Island by email to 
alison.vangorp@mercerisland.gov until such time that the public hearing is adjourned.  
 
Detailed instructions on how to attend the public hearing and/or comment live during the public hearing 
will be available online on or before February 20, 2023, at https://www.mercerisland.gov/bc-pc. 
 
The City of Mercer Island strives to create an inclusive and accessible experience. Those requiring 
accommodation for Planning Commission meetings should notify the Deputy City Clerk’s Office 3 days 
prior to the meeting at 206.275.7791 or by emailing deborah.estrada@mercerisland.gov. 
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